
Sharing or selling prescription pills is dangerous and against the 
law! Prescription medications are controlled substances which 
are meant to be taken under medical supervision. Sharing pills, 
even with people who have a similar medical condition, can be 
dangerous and is illegal.

It is important to get rid of any prescription 
medications you are no longer using to prevent 
abuse! Visit www.FDA.gov and search “drug 
disposal” for guidelines or to find a drug take-back 
program in the area.

If you provide someone with prescription drugs and 
they experience harm, you can be held responsible!

Have leftover pills you need to get rid of?
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